
Pupil Premium Spend at Queen’s Park CE/URC 

Primary School

At Queen’s Park CE/URC Primary School, around 40% of our 
children are in receipt of pupil premium funding. It is important 
that you as parent/carers know what this money is spent on to 
support your children academically, socially and emotionally but 
also how it is used to prepare them to succeed in adult life!

Pupil Premium: Our Intent 

All children should receive a 
high-quality education whilst at 

our school, regardless of 
background. Our Crown 

Curriculum is carefully designed 
to ensure this happens. 

All children should receive 
quality first teaching every day 

in our classrooms from 
teachers who really care about 

their success.

Where children find something a 
little tricky, they will be 

supported in an individualised 
intervention to get them back on 
track as quickly as possible!

We aim for all children to leave 
our school with a love of 
reading and be able to read 
fluently as this is such as 

important life skill. 

All children will be supported emotionally, and their 
wellbeing will be monitored throughout their time at 

our school. For children we need some extra 
support, our pastoral team will work closely with 
children and families to ensure they get all the help 

they need. 

We believe it is really important 
to be in school every day. Our 
attendance team will support 
any children or families to 

make sure that minimal learning 
time is lost. 

Learning isn’t just about 
classroom fun at our school. 

All children will have access to 
trips, visitors and extra 

curricular activities during their 
time at Queen’s Park. 



Take a look at just some of the things our Pupil 

Premium money is spent on…

We make sure that every class 
has at least one teaching 

assistant allocated to them to 
provide in class support and 

targeted intervention. 

We employ a school counsellor 
for one day per week to 

support our children across the 
school. 

For more information, you can find our school’s 
‘Pupil Premium Strategy’ on our website.

We purchase subscriptions for 
lots on online programmes to 
support our children’s learning, 

for example Reading Plus, 
Times Tables Rockstars and 
Nessy (to name just a few).

We invite special guests into 
school and go on trips to give 
our children wider experiences. 
These are always our favourite 

days at Queen’s Park!

In some classes, we have three 
teachers to allow us to teach 
smaller classes to ensure that 
all the children get lots of 

teacher time! 

We have Mrs Leadbetter and 
Mrs Hughes as our pastoral 

team to support children 
pastorally. Mrs Hughes runs 
our nurture groups. They also 
work really closely with our 

families too.

We run a Breakfast Club and 
employ extra staff so that we 
can listen to our children read 
at the same time as giving 

them breakfast.

Our Attendance Officer works 
closely with our families to 
make sure that all of our 

children are in school as much 
as possible!


